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8137 S State Street ● Midvale UT 84047 ● (801) 561-4251 Office ● (801) 569-4470 HR Fax


Effective the January 4, 2012, payroll period, we require the direct deposit of your payroll check into your bank account.  For this purpose, we need a voided check (NOT a deposit slip) from your bank account and this authorization form.  The check will be deposited to your account the Friday following the end of the payroll period.  

If you choose not to have your check direct deposited, Cardwell offers a pay card.  Contact Michelle or Lisa in the Midvale office with questions.

DIRECT DEPOSIT AUTHORIZATION
(Return this form and a voided check from your account to Michelle.)



This is the account in which my payroll check will be deposited.



_________________________ 	________________________	   ____________

Signature					Please print name			   Date




Attach voided check here
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